101 Wykeham

ellen lovejoy <Inlovejoy50@gmail.com>
Fri 3/24/2023 4:50 PM
To: Shelley White <swhite@washingtonct.org>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Town of Washington. USE CARE when opening
attachments or links.

Dear Zoning Board Members,

| am writing to ask the Board to vote
against issuing the special permit for 101
Wykeham to build the hotel as this will open
the door to present and future development
in this quiet residential area of historic
Washington.

Thank you,

Ellen Lovejoy
11 South St, Washington

Ellen Lovejoy
+1.917.658.9068

“And now here is my secret, a very simple secret: It is only with the heart that one can see rightly; what is essential is invisible to the eye.”

— Antoine de Saint-Exupéry, The Little Prince
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